
                      

 

'Be kind, be curious, be you' 
 

1st December 2023 Bulletin 

 

Headteacher update: 

It may only be the 1st of December, but with the sudden change in temperature causing a frost 

and the excitement of advent in the air, it feels futile to fight the song buzzing around my head 

because it really is... beginning to feel a lot like Christmas! 

 

We have a lot of activities and events that enrich our curriculum going on in the next two 

weeks, so please keep an eye on class blogs. As well as a focus on Christmas and Christmas-

themed activities in English and maths sessions, we continue to teach the children a broad 

curriculum throughout December. Reception meet their final ELLI character-Linking Spider, 

who reminds us about the value of making connections with previous learning. They are also 

learning facts about spiders and creating spider models Year 1 continue their learning about 

weather in science, create peppermint creams as part of DT and start work on creating 

algorithms in computing, Year 2 complete their learning about oceans and continents, start a 

baking project and end this term's computing unit by learning how to de-bug code.  

 

Below are some pictures of the December additions to the school. Buttercup Class are really 

loving their Christmas role play area! 

 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 



 

Gemma Fricker  

 

Photos and information about what has been happening in classes, the learning plans as 

well as important messages from teachers are all found in the class blogs (click below) 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum Update: Eco Committee 

The Eco committee spent some time on Wednesday braving the cold to plant daffodil bulbs to 

brighten up the front of the school. Thank you so much to the parent helpers that were able to 

join us.   

 

Mrs Grant, History and Geography Leader 

 

 
 

               

 

Important Messages: 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=14


 

🇫🇷🇫🇷🇫🇷   We have had a fabulous term in French club and the children have made great 
progress. If your child would like to join us in December for a Christmas themed lesson 
or for a place in the Spring term please get in touch. Additionally on Wednesday 
evenings in December, I will be running French cooking clubs via zoom which are open 

to all ages. Contact me via email - admin@clubs4kids.com for more details. 🇫🇷🇫🇷🇫🇷 
 
 

 

 

 

To book breakfast club, after school club or sports enrichment click here. To see more 

enrichment opportunities visit our extra-curricular clubs page. 

 

mailto:admin@clubs4kids.com
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=125
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=121


 

 

 

 

 

   

 

        

 

 


